
Philips Medical Systems

To:

Date:
From:

Subject:

Federal Communications Commission, Washington, DC 2055~
Attention: Ms. Jaunice Green
September 22, 2004
Barry Wyshogrod, Philips Medical Systems, Andover, MA
Reply to Correspondence Reference #27587
731 Application #EA237745

Dear Ms. Green and FCC Reviewers.

On 14-SeD-O4. YOU e-mailed me the followina reQuest:

Submit a drawing or photograph of the identification label. Reference
Section 2.925(a). If a drawing is submitted, it must he accompanied by
a sketch showing where it will be placed on the equipment.

Phil iDS Medical Svstems'resoonse:

I hereby submit two new attachments to our EA237745 submission:

1.

2.

Revised artwork for the M2601 B product label.
A revised photograph of the M2601 B product, with handwritten correction attesting to the
intended .PQCM2601 Bu FCC ID label.

Under the provisions of FCC Public Notice DA 04-1705, dated 15-Jun-O4, Philips Medical
Systems hereby requests that these two items be granted 45-day Limited Confidentiality from
public disclosure, as the information is deemed to represent commercial secrets.

Thank you in advance for your continued consideration of our application. For any further issues,
I can be reached at (978) 659-7383 or bye-mail to: barrv.wvshoarod@DhIIlDS.cg;m. If I am not
available, please contact Ms. Denise Haley at (978) 659-4350 or bye-mail to:

denise.haley@philips.com.

Sincerely yours,

~~7~
Barry Wyshogrod
Regulatory Engineer

3000 MI- p.Q8d
An~r. MUAchuseas 01810
T8: (978) 687 ISO I. fix: (978) 794 7~
_.phillps.come


